
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

SUBJECT: Discussion on traffic calming at SW 118th Avenue; between Griffin Road and 
Stirling Road 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Meltzer is requesting a discussion on traffic calming at SW 118th Avenue 
between Griffin Road and Stirling Road: 
 

 Adding a stop sign at SW 54th Street (northbound and southbound). 
 

 
 
 

 Adding speed bumps. 

 Reducing the speed limit from the current speed limit of 25mph. 
 
STRATEGIC PLAN: 
This item supports Strategic Goal #4 Citywide Revitalization. 
 
 
 
 



 


